
Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you for all your prayers for us over the past couple of months. Satan has fought 
but God has given the victory. We thank Him for His many blessings. The team from 
Wone Baptist Church in Pohnpei has helped tremendously. Much work has been done 
on the mission compound. We have finished the boat house, shower house, work shop, 
and our house. Praise the Lord for all that has been done.

I was able to begin the Bible Study for men a few weeks ago. We hope that this will be a 
blessing and that many of the men will see their need for Christ. It is our prayer that God 
will give us a permanent place to have all the Bible studies soon. Right now, we have the 
meetings in three different places. We ask that you continue to pray for this need.

During our Vacation Bible School, we saw nine children make professions of faith in 
Christ!  Pray for these young ones to continue being faithful to attend Kid’s Club. There 
have also been two children that have memorized enough verses to receive their own 
Bible. We thank the Lord for their faithfulness. Congratulations to Ranicia and Emars for 
their hard work. Sylvia memorized the most verses during VBS and is on her way to 
receiving a Bible as well.

Recently, we have seen some of the people coming to Sunday services. This is the first 
time they have done this. Many would come to the Bible studies, but would not attend 
Sunday services. We are so thankful to see the Lord beginning to work in their hearts. 
Keep praying!

Earlier this year, Pastor Ray stepped on a nail. It became infected and he had to go to 
Pohnpei for a couple of months. We missed him greatly. We are 
thankful that his foot seems to be healing now and that he was able 
to return on the last ship. Please pray for continued healing.

Prayer Requests: 
People will be faithful to Bible studies and church
Work on our mission compound to be completed soon
Healing for Pastor Ray’s foot
Relief from the pain I am still experiencing 
Another younger family to work here with us 
Health and safety

We love you all and are praying for you.

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda
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